
 The International 420 Australian National Championships are HAPPENING in JAN 2022! 

The National and South Australian 420 Associations are pleased to announce that the International 420 

Australian Championships are going ahead as planned on the 3rd to the 8th of January 2022 at the Brighton 

& Seacliff Yacht Club (BSYC), South Australia.   

This is great news for the 420 sailing community and the announcement has created much excitement 

amongst the sailors, some of who have had little opportunity to sail or compete in any regattas due to 

COVID restrictions. We are also delighted to announce that the International 470 class will be holding their 

nationals concurrently with the 420’s, creating a great carnival atmosphere.   

The SA Government has announced its ‘COVID Ready Plan’, which includes opening all state borders on the 

23rd of November. It is also anticipated that further restrictions will ease later in December when the state 

reaches its vaccination targets. For further details please visit the SA Health website.  

21009.5-COVID-Ready-Plan-A3-261021_V10.pdf (covid-19.sa.gov.au) 

The BSYC and 420 Associations have been busily planning and are thrilled that they can host such an exciting 

event. The BSYC is one of Adelaide’s premier off the beach sailing clubs, with a protected beach and open 

waters to provide for some of the best sailing conditions in Australia.  With a local fleet of around 16 boats, 

combined with interstate competitors we are expecting some exciting big fleet racing.   

For further information and registration please visit the BSYC and National 420 web pages: 

Brighton and Seacliff Yacht Club (bsyc.com.au) 

 AUSTRALIAN 420 CLASS ASSOCIATION - Australian 420 Class Association (aus420class.org.au) 

For inquires please contact the SA 420 Association.  

southaustralian420sailing@gmail.com 

 

Kind Regards 

420 National Committee 
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